
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Children’s Choice Chronicle 
 

Helpful Information 
~Site Phone: 505-974-9321 ~Office Phone: 296-2880 ~Site Email: Manzanomesa@childrens-choice.org 
~Billing Email: Sara@Childrens-choice.org ~Registration Email: Welcome@Childrens-choice.org 
~Financial Assistance Available: nmececd.org or call 800-6919067 

 

Announcements and Important Dates:  
-Children’s Choice at Manzano Mesa is accepting NEW REGISTRATIONS! If you have any friends or family 

interested in our FIVE-STAR childcare, please send them my way!  

-Reminder! Full day care for Spring Break March 22nd – April 5th is available at Bandelier Elementary! A sack 

lunch is required.  

- You will likely see some new faces over this semester! There will be a rotation of directors who will be on 

for two weeks, after which a different director will come in. Jonathon is very excited to be at MM with you 

for the next two weeks!  

 

 

For our last dodgeball game, we traveled 
to North Star Elementary. This week the 
dodgeball team from Arroyo Del Oso 
Elementary will be traveling to our 
school for a match! 
We decided to have a practice last week 
where we went over the rules and talked 
about strategies for winning the match. 
“Remember guys, if the ball hits your 
teammate and goes up in the air, you 
can still catch it and save them!” 
-Daniel 

Dodgeball Practice 

mailto:Manzanomesa@childrens-choice.org
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mailto:Welcome@Childrens-choice.org


 

 

 

 

Monday 3/4 Tuesday 3/5 Wednesday 3/6 Thursday 3/7 Friday 3/8 

 

Tie-Dye  

Day! 

 
 

 

The Other 

Story 

W/ 

Hunter 

 

Tumbling 

Routine with 

Jayda and 

Natalya 

 

Dodgeball 

Posters with 

Jonathon 

 
Dodgeball 

Game!!! 

ADO @ MM 

 

 

Bracelet  

Club  

with 

Carina  

Monday 3/11 Tuesday 3/12 Wednesday 3/13 Thursday 3/14 Friday 3/15 

 

  

Handball 

with  

Jonathon 

Fake it till 

you Bake it 

with Hunter - 

Macaroons  

 

 

Tumbling 

Routine with 

Jayda and 

Natalya 

 
 

 

D&D with 

Tait 

 

KAREOKE 

W/ 

Natalya 
 

 

Monday 3/18 Tuesday 3/19 Wednesday 3/20 Thursday 3/21 Friday 3/22 

 

Dancing with 

the CC Stars 

With 

Natalya 

 

Pet Rocks  

With  

Carina 

 

Tumbling 

Routine with 

Jayda and 

Natalya 

 

D&D with 

Tait 
 

 

NoSchool 
Full Day 

Childcare 

Available at 

Bandelier 

Elementary 

Sack Lunch is 

Required 

Monday 3/25 Tuesday 3/26 Wednesday 3/27 Thursday 3/28 Friday 3/29 

Spring 

Break 
Full Day Childcare 

Available at 

Bandelier 

Elementary 

Sack Lunch is 

Required 

Spring 

Break 
 

Spring 

Break 
 

Spring 

Break 

 

Spring 

Break 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

   

  

Weekly Language 
Celebration: 

The Children’s Choice Art Area has been busy! The kids love 

to get creative and show off their artistic talents. Whether 

it’s bookmaking, creating cards for parents, or just drawing 

whatever comes to mind! 

 

“I think that Art Area is my favorite thing to do when I’m not 

outside!” -Brandusa 
 

 



 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        

 

 

 

 

  
This week in the Construction Area, Dage 
and Landon built a giant roller coaster 
out of whatever materials they could 
find. 
Then, they tested it out using some toy 
cars. 
 
When asked how long it would take to 
construct this coaster in real life their 
responses were: 
“Well, definitely longer than it took us to 
build this one.” -Dage 
 
“At least a month, probably longer” – 
Landon  

Hunter gave Kayden the reins and let her facilitate while he supervised.  
“We made Madeleines, but without the special pan they looked more like mini cupcakes 
(but still tasted great!)” 
“We added blue food coloring to the recipe, but because the batter was yellow, they came 
out green!” 
 
“We added blue food coloring to the recipe, but because the 

Snack Attack! Fake it Till You Bake 

it w/ Kayden 


